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October 11, 2024 

 

ANNUAL FEED THE COMMUNITY DAY  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Volunteers are needed on Tuesday, November 19, 2024 from 7:00 a.m. 

to 5:00 p.m. at the Memorial Hall to build and distribute the Annual 

Feed the Community Day - Thanksgiving baskets.  Please contact Jose 

Alvarez at (562) 682-1628 or ilwu13hec@gmail.com.   Thank you for 

your generosity! 
 

TWIC CARD RENEWAL 
  

Members are experiencing delays renewing their TWIC (Transportation 

Worker Identification Cards) cards.  If your card is up for renewal within 

3-6 months please begin your renewal process now to avoid interruption 

in access to terminals.    You can begin the renewal process online by 

going to: https://tsaenrollmentbyidemia.tsa.dhs.gov. 
 

Locations: 

1724 Palos Verdes Dr N, Suite F, Harbor City, CA 

3777 Long Beach Blvd, Suite 240, Long Beach, CA 

3960 Paramount Blvd, Suite 105, Lakewood, CA  
 

 

Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera    Mario Medina   Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President        Secretary/Treasurer 

https://tsaenrollmentbyidemia.tsa.dhs.gov/

